
2006 Public Hearing
Improving Water Quality Planning & Management
A Public Hearing sponsored by the NJ Clean Water Council 

Welcome by Moderator
Pamela Goodwin, Esq.
Partner, Saul Ewing LLP 
Chair, New Jersey Clean Water Council

Opening Remarks
Mark N. Mauriello
Assistant Commissioner, Land Use Management,
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection

Panel Presentation

Chris Sturm, Director of Statewide Policy,
New Jersey Future

Eric K. Snyder, Director,
Sussex County Planning Board

Tony DiLodovico, Vice President,
Schoor DePalma (Representing:  Association 
of Environmental Authorities)

Dianne R. Brake, President,
Regional Planning Partnership

Suzanne McCarthy, Manager,
Office of Environmental Planning, Delaware 
Valley Regional Planning Commission

Testimony From The Public

The meeting will adjourn at the conclusion of the public’s comments.

Panelists

October 10, 2006 in the NJDEP Public Hearing Room - 9:00 am - 12 noon

Lawrence J. Baier
Director, Division of Watershed Management,
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection

Presentation on the Water Quality Management Plan Rules

To insure that a variety of perspectives would be presented during this public hearing, the 
Clean Water Council invited representatives of various interest groups to respond to a set of 
eight questions.

Carol Theresa Storms, Manager,
Water Quality and Wastewater,
Aqua New Jersey, Inc.

Tony Russo, Director of Regulatory Affairs,
Chemistry Council of New Jersey

Julia Somers, Executive Director,
New Jersey Highlands Coalition

Paul Pogorzelski, Partner,
Van Cleef Engineering Associates

Eileen Swan, Executive Director,
Office of Smart Growth, New Jersey 
Department of Community Affairs

The New Jersey Clean Water Council requests that those testifying focus on the eight questions 
printed in the flyer announcing this hearing. 


